
                                                       
 
 
 
 
 
 

DO YOU WONDER IF YOUR MEMORY IS NORMAL FOR YOUR AGE? 
HAVE YOU MISSED AN APPOINTMENT? 

DO YOU HUNT FOR YOUR KEYS? 
DO YOU WORRY THAT YOUR MEMORY IS DECLINING? 

Emory ADRC’S  
Free Memory Screening Day 

Thursday, October 18, 2012  

 

So many people over the age of 60 report these concerns to us that the Emory 
Alzheimer’s Disease Research Center decided to create a free memory 
screening program for the community. 
 
While a memory screening is not a memory evaluation, it is a helpful test. 
You will be given a series of questions and tasks designed to screen for 
memory, language skills and thinking abilities. The results will be given to 
you at the end of the screening. If the screening reveals memory concerns, 
testing results will be given to you and next steps will be discussed.  
 
Early evaluation of minor memory problems is important.  Individuals with 
mild cognitive impairment or Alzheimer’s disease benefit from early 
diagnosis and treatment. Other memory problems such as those caused by 
vitamin deficiencies or thyroid problems can be readily treated.  To schedule 
a memory screening appointment for you or a friend on October 18, 2012, 
please contact us at 404-778-7777. 
 
When: Thursday, October 18, 2012 
 By Appointment-Call 404-778-7777 
 
Where:     Wesley Woods Outpatient Clinic 
                1821 Clifton Road 
  Atlanta, Georgia 30329 
 

To Schedule an Appointment Call 404-778-7777 

 

Emory Memory Screening Day 
 

Emory Alzheimer’s Disease Research Center 
Wesley Woods Health Center, 1821 Clifton Rd., Atlanta, GA 30329 

Grady Neurology Clinic, 80 Jesse Hill Jr. Drive SE, Atlanta, GA 30303 
http://med.emory.edu/ADRC/ 

 
 
 
 


